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Statement from Lt. Governor Denny Heck on Sen. Andy Billig not seeking re-
election  
 
Today the Lt. Governor released the following statement: 
 
“Senator Andy Billig has been an outstanding Majority Leader. As a former legislative leader myself I know the 
realities and pressures of the position. Leader Billig’s tenure will be remembered for significant legislative 
accomplishments that will leave lasting positive impacts on our state, and for marked civility between the caucuses. I 
am deeply grateful for his extraordinary service to our state.” 
  

### 
 
For additional questions, please email Diandra Asana at diandra.asana@ltgov.wa.gov.  
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